
Bridge Blog – 26th January 2023 
 
Saturday Rubber Bridge 2-5pm – continues weekly 
The usual format is to play one rubber then call table up. If there are an odd number of 
pairs, it is a good opportunity for the sitting out pair to have a cup of tea and a chat- all very 
relaxed. I have posted a sign- up sheet on the bridge board in reception for this coming 
Saturday and included an overview of the scoring as a reminder for those who are a bit 
rusty.  
 
Please sign up as a pair on the bridge noticeboard in Reception and remember to cancel 
your names if you can’t attend. This can only go ahead if at least two pairs sign up. 
 
Miller Cup 
The Miller Cup went ahead on Sunday 15th January with 24 Members attending. 
Peter Bonnor-Moris was the overall winner followed by Joan Cookson in second place and 
Maria Wiehe in third place. Congratulations to all three. 
 

                  
  
It was a very successful weekend for Peter who also won 
the Hurlingham Swiss teams on Saturday 14th January 
playing with Malcolm Bricknell, Ron Wood and Ralph 
Evers. Well done to this Roehampton Club team for an 
excellent win. 
 
Upcoming for February 
 
Founder’s Trophy 
This is played over two Mondays, the 6th and 13th 
February at 1:30pm. To qualify for the trophy, you must 
play with the same partner for both of those two dates. 
However, you can still play in the duplicate if you aren’t 
playing with the same partner. 

Roger Lawson, Chair of Hurlingham Bridge, 
presenting the trophy. 



Teams Practice  
The next Teams Practice will take place on Friday 17th February at 1:30pm. Please sign up 
on the bridge noticeboard in Reception.  
 
Bridge Room – Notice from the Committee 
Please could we politely ask that you tidy away any crockery/glasses, etc. which you have 
used when you have finished playing and not leave them on the side tables. The Bridge 
Room is heavily used for both organised sessions and casual games throughout the week so 
if you could move any glasses etc to the table/trolley in the corner of the room for 
collection by staff, that would be helpful. Thank you. 
 
Julie Bacon 
Bridge Chair 


